أوراق عمل نهاية الفصل غير مجابة للدكتور رجب أبو البراء





تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ← المناهج القطرية ← الصف الثامن ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← ملفات متنوعة ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 10-12-2025:48 تاريخ

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة الغة الغة المادة المادة

إعداد: رجب أبو البراء

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الثامن











صفحة المناهج القطرية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الثامن والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول	
أوراق عمل نهاية الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية للدكتور رجب أبو البراء	1
أوراق عمل مدرسة خالد بن أحمد نهاية الفصل غير مجابة	2
أوراق عمل مدرسة خالد بن أحمد نهاية الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية	3
أوراق عمل وتدريبات نهاية الفصل غير مجابة	4
أوراق عمل وتدريبات نهاية الفصل مع الإجابة النموذجية	5

الدكتور فى اللغة الإنجليزية

امتحانات غير مجابة

نماية ترم أول للصف الثامن

الدكتـور رجب أبو البراء



🕢 تدريبات مكثفة لرفع المستوى

💟 أسئلة متنوعة تغطى كل الأفكار

💟 امتحانات للتدريب على الأسئلة



تواصل معنا عبر واتساب

31241000

اجعل من التمرين سرّ تفوقك

Language function

Ali: what about going to the cir	nema?
A- Yes, Good idea	B- Yes, Sea is good
C- I like waves	D- I like rainy places
samy: what does your father lot tamer:	
	B- He is friendly
C- He is bossy and shy	D- He is quick-tempered
Khalifa: How was your voyage	to the sea?
Hamad :	E
A- Beats me!	B- I'm sorry, I can't.
C- That's what I think	D- It was really amazing.
Salim: I have bought a new car. Tareq:	
A- I don't agree.	B- That's too bad.

C- That's good news.

D- It's nothing much.



Ahmed: It's hot. I'd like to go swimming.

Tom: . I swim almost every day.



A- What for?

B- Come again?

C- I look forward to it.

D- I'm crazy about it!



Ali: while I was driving, I crashed into a tree.

Abbas :

A- poor you!

B- Same here!

C- Hang in there!

D- You never know!



salim: listen to this! I have just bought a new car.

Nawaf:

A- poor you!

B- hang in there!

C- I'm sorry to hear that!

D-I'm glad to hear this good news!



Read and answer the following questions:

A Day at the Beach

It was early summer, and the weather was really hot. Tyler's mom had told him that on Saturday they would be going to the beach. Tyler was excited. He couldn't wait to practice his swimming skills he learned at the local pool during the spring. Dad had to work, so he was not going to be able to go along.

The drive to the beach was only an hour, but to Tyler it seemed forever. Mom said they would spend the day swimming, and the big treat of eating dinner in a restaurant would end their busy day.

They finally arrived at the beach. Tyler helped his mom unload the beach blankets, his sand toys, and some snacks. "The waves look really high!" Tyler said to his Mom. Mom found a good spot on the sand that was close to the water and put the blankets down and set up some chairs. Sitting close by them was a boy about Tyler's age. He came over and said his name was Gary and asked Tyler if he wanted to build a sandcastle with him. "Sure," said Tyler. His mom began talking to Tyler's mom about school, work, and things moms usually talk about.

The boys built a great sandcastle. They decided to head for the water. "Be careful," shouted Gary's mother. "We will," Gary shouted back. The boys were running in and out of the water and jumping through the waves laughing. They were having a great time. Suddenly, they ran to jump in a big wave, but Tyler couldn't find Gary. Tyler looked around and finally saw him waving his hands yelling for help. Tyler sprang into action and remembered the lifesaving skills he learned during his swimming class at the local pool. I've got to get to Gary, thought Tyler. Tyler swam to where Gary was and put his

arm around him and told him to hold on tight. Just then the lifeguards potted them. He rushed to the water and took over.

He was able to get Gary from Tyler and bring him safely back to shore.

Gary's Mom was so scared, but she realized if it hadn't been for Tyler's quick action, Gary may have drowned. Gary and his mom thanked Tyler for his fast thinking and great swimming skills. That night Gary's mom invited Tyler and his mom to go to dinner with them. "It's my thank you treat," said Gary's mom. Not only did the boys become friends, but their moms did as well!

Use the information in the story to answer the questions below.



Who was going to the beach with Tyler?



A- His dad

B- His cousin

C- His brother

D- His mom



How long was the drive to the beach?



A- One hour

B- Two hours

C- Fifteen minutes

D- None of the above



What did Tyler unload from the car?



- A- Beach blankets, sand toys, and snacks
- B- Beach blankets, umbrella, and sunscreen
- C- Towels, sunglasses, and sand toys
- D- Chairs, a radio, and magazines



Why didn't Tyler's Dad go to the beach?



- A- He had to work on Saturday.
- B- He had to get the car fixed.
- C- He doesn't like the beach.
- D- He was playing golf.



What did the boys build?





How was Gary's Mom?





Choose the correct answer



My mother always......cake on Fridays.



- a. makes
- b. does
- c. do
- d. made



......Salim will win the gold medal in the race next week.



b. imagine

c. wonder

d. realise



We had...... party at the weekend.

a. glad

b. barbecue

c. airport

d. diary



would like to...... cycling tonight because I want to be fit.



a.go

b. do

c. take

d. have



Salah is aperson. Millions of people know.



a. kind

b. outgoing

c. famous

d. easy-going

Fill in the blank with words from the list below. There is an extra word.

- A. We can get a lot of from the internet.
- B. Computer.....are very important to find a job.
- C. My father is proud of me because I.....my exams.
- D. Can you.....my cat because I am traveling tomorrow?

Grammar

Read the following sentences then choose the correct answer:



- a) since
- b) yet

c) for

d) just



- a) write
- b) wrote
- c) writes
- d) written



- a) leave
- b) leaves
- c) leaving
- d) left



- a)watched
- b) was watching
- c) were watching
- d) watch

Do as shown between the brackets.



(correct the mistake)



.....

2- We <u>has</u> finished our work since 10 years.(correct the underlined word)



.....



3-Ahmed (help) me in my project yesterday.(correct the verb)



.....



4-My father was sleeping. We were playing video games.(use: while)



manahj.com

writing

2- Write a blog post of 8-10 sentences in 2 paragraphs about your hobbies and interests:-

neiping phrases:-
- Your personal information
- Your hobbies and interests
- Your activities
` — · · — · · — · · — · · — · · — · · — · · — · · — · · — · · — ·